
 
 

 
CF systems shut-down alert 
 

This communique serves as notice to employers that as from 
the 15 March to 31 March 2021 the Compensation Fund will 
shut-down their systems (ROE Online and SAP System) for 
financial year end update. 
 
During this period of system-shut down, employers and the 
Compensation Fund staff will not be able to transact. 
 

The last day of transacting will be on the 15th of March 2021 at 
18h00.  The system will again be reopened for transacting on 
01 April 2021. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience that might be caused. 
 
 

            

         

  


